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Dosher Foundation receives $25,000 grant from 
Louis Bacon’s Orton Foundation

SOUTHPORT— Dosher Memorial Hospital Foundation has received a $25,000 grant 

from The Orton Foundation, the North Carolina affiliate of Louis Bacon’s Moore Charitable 

Foundation, for the hospital’s Emergency Department, which treats more than 13,000 

patients per year, and which has earned two national awards for providing high patient 

satisfaction.  “We are grateful for the partnership and support of the Orton Foundation that 

has awarded 5 grants to date, totaling $130,000 to support the needs of our Emergency 

Department,” said Lynda Stanley, Dosher Foundation president.  The funds from this latest 

grant will go toward the purchase of a portable ultrasound machine.  

"Dosher Memorial Hospital delivers critical health care services to Brunswick County, 

and we are delighted to continue to support Dosher’s Emergency Department with a grant 

for a first-class ultrasound machine, said Ann Colley, VP and Executive Director of The Orton 

Foundation. 

http://moorecharitable.org/ortonfoundation/
http://moorecharitable.org/leadership/louis-bacon/
http://moorecharitable.org/
http://moorecharitable.org/
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About Dosher Memorial Hospital
Dosher Memorial Hospital is the only independent critical access hospital in North 

Carolina. Founded in 2010, the Dosher Hospital Foundation works to improve access to 

healthcare services for area residents by seeking and allocating philanthropic funds.

About The Orton Foundation
The Orton Foundation, an affiliate of The Moore Charitable Foundation founded by 

Louis Bacon in 1992, focuses on protecting the Cape Fear River Basin’s unique wetlands, 

lands, forest and wildlife habitats. The Orton Foundation also supports educational, health 

care and community programs in the region. 


